Dear Dr. Ferrater,

As I will not see you before next week, may I take this [means?] to confer with you again about the date of your lecture at the History of Ideas Club. I am sorry to have to trouble you so frequently about it. But some of the speakers whom we have invited seem to have involved themselves in tricky schedules of trips and lectures, and are giving me a hard time. Would it be possible for you to give your lecture in January, on the 8th? That was the date we had initially agreed on, and if you would be willing to accept it again, I would be most obliged to you. But I certainly would not want this to put any undue headship on you. I should greatly appreciate a note from you on this subject.

We should miss your visit this week, but will look forward to seeing you on December 4.

My best to you all.

Sincerely,

[Signatura]